
 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

Additionally, we will have a Police Department representative provide us with the goings on in our neighborhood.  We 

had previously scheduled the CHPD to provide us with information on forming a Neighborhood Watch. However, that 

information will now be presented at our April meeting. 
 

Century 21 Bldg, 7919 Pebble Beach, #101 – Citrus Heights 

Pizza and Chat – 6:30 pm 

Meeting Start – 7:00 pm 

February 15, 2023 

 

We are very pleased to announce our guest speakers this month will be Meghan 

Huber, Director, and Courtney Riddle, Analyst for the Economic Development and 

Community Engagement for the city. They will be discussing local community project 

grants and give us a little insight on the Community Block Party trailer. Come find out 

what exciting things are planned by and for our great city!   

 

 


